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DIRECTIONS 

With this issue, Chimères completes its 
eighteenth year of publication. Beginning with 
the Fall 1986 issue, the journal will be in the 
hands of a new slate of editors, whose goal is, as 
it has always been, to publish only the finest 
contributions in the study of French and Italian 
literature. 

Producing a literary journal could not be 
achieved without the assistance of countless 
individuals who willingly give of their time and 
helpful advice. The editors' task would be a 
formidable one, indeed, if it were not for our 
faculty advisors, whose reviews of our manuscripts 
enable us to maintain our standards of excellence 
for each issue. Likewise, the graduate students 
in the Department of French & Italian deserve 
credit for offering their support and helping out 
with much of the "dirty work" that inevitably 
crops up in the production process. It is, 
without a doubt, a group effort that makes our 
journal successful. 

This year has been an eventful one, in that 
we have made the transition from typing to word 
processing. This change could not have been made 
so successfully without the expertise and 
perseverance of Hilda Doerry, managing editor, who 
literally spent hours researching the most 
feasible methods of production as well as doing 
much of the processing herself. 

I would also like to extend a special word of 
thanks to Karen Pearson, co-editor, whose critical 
eye and insistence on perfection will be sorely 
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missed, and to Norris Lacy, whose interest and 
encouragement have inspired us to give Chimères 
our best. 

I look forward to another productive year for 
Chimères, and take pleasure in introducing my new 
colleagues on the Chimères staff: 

Kathy Comfort, Co-Editer 
Jessica Carpenter, Managing Editer 
Hollie Markland, Assistant Editer 
Jordan Stump, Assistant Editer 
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Hope Christiansen 
Co-Editer 


